
 

 

 

Grimsargh Wetlands – Do You Want its 

Future Saved? 

The planning application that would see the whole of the 

Wetlands site handed over to Grimsargh Parish has been re-

submitted – application number 06/2016/0234. 

If approved this would see the site protected in perpetuity and 

developed further as a nature reserve. 

The proposal includes a small development of 12 houses 

fronting Preston Road – and from the proceeds of that a 

substantial dowry would be given to the Parish Council to pay 

towards immediate maintenance work and ongoing upkeep.  

You can support this project by writing or emailing Preston City 

Council Planning Department by 20th April 16– details overleaf.  
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You can forward your comments to Preston City Council in three 

ways quoting the application number 06/2016/0234 

 Writing: Planning Department, Preston City Council, Town 
Hall, Lancaster Road, Preston, PR1 2RL 

 
 
 
 
 

 By email: devcon@preston.gov.uk 
 

 

 Online: go to www.preston.gov.uk/planning, click “Search 

planning applications” and enter the application number 

into the box “Reference Number”. 
 

 

 

 

Earlier this year over 500 Curlew were 

counted in one visit to the site. This bird has 

seen a dramatic decline in numbers across 

the UK over recent years – all the more 

reason to protect Grimsargh Wetlands for the future of both 

residents and wildlife! 

You can follow “Grimsargh Wetlands” on Facebook. Also follow 

the Grimsargh Parish Council Facebook Page to keep up to date 

on relevant issues around the Village. 

Any queries – contact our Clerk, Sue Whittam: 

clerkgrimsarghparishcouncil@gmail.com. 
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